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12 November 2024  
Primary - Hessle Choir and Christmas Light Concert  
 
 
 
  
  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
We have been asked to sing a selection of Christmas Carols at this year’s Hessle Town 
Council Christmas Light Concert on Friday 29 November 2024, and your child has shown an 
interest in taking part.  
  
We are holding a Choir to learn a selection of songs, these will be held on Thursday 14, 
Tuesday 19 and Monday 25 November, between 3.10pm and 4pm.  
  
On the night of the performance, Friday 29 November, we would like your child to meet us at 
the Upstairs Room of Hessle All Saints Church Hall at 5.10pm. Entrance to the Upstairs 
Room is gained via the side door on the left, and then up the stairs. The choir performance 
will commence at 5.35pm and the choir will be required until approximately 5.45pm, when 
we would ask that your child be collected from the side of the main stage. As the 
performance will be outside, your child will need to wear appropriate clothing to keep warm, 
i.e. coat, gloves, scarves, along with sensible footwear for climbing potentially slippery 
stairs. Santa hats etc. may also be worn.   
  
The event is a fantastic opportunity for your child to perform in a local community event and 
to get into the Christmas spirit. We would also like you to be part of this and join us in Hessle 
Square for the whole evening’s entertainment.   
  
Whilst there is no cost to you for this visit or the choir, your consent will still be required for 
your child to attend. Please click on the link here to confirm whether your child will be 
attending and how they will leave the event, please submit this form by Thursday 14 
November 2024.   
  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us on 
ppsoffice@hessleacademy.com  
  
Yours faithfully  

  
Miss C Davies  
Assistant Headteacher  
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